
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 

DISPOSITION OF REAL ESTATE 

OWNED BY THE CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

AT 101 NORTH MAIN STREET IN THE CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

 

 
 The Harrisonburg City Council will hold public hearings on December 14, 2021, at 7:00 

P.M. in the City Council Chambers located at 409 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, 

concerning the disposition of a portion of a parcel of real estate, namely: Approximately 4,437.75 

square feet, more or less, of the parcel located off of Summit Avenue and designated on the City 

Block Map as Tax Map Parcel 49-B-14 to Randy R. Lilly and Alice Lilly Springston and Michael 

Stoltzfus and Jennifer Stoltzfus as per their proposal to purchase the same.     

 

Copies of the proposed sales agreement are available in the City Manager’s Office, 

409 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, Monday through Friday, 8:00 A.M. 

to 5:00 P. M.  Please call (540) 432-7701 to obtain a copy via email or by 

appointment. 

 

Residents/Media will be able to attend the meeting according to best practices and 

procedures associated with pandemic disaster. 

 

1. Masks must be worn by those unvaccinated 

2. Social Distance rules will apply 

 

The Public can also view the meeting live on: 

 

 The City’s website, https://harrisonburg-va.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx 

 Public Education Government Channel 3 

 

A phone line will also be live where residents will be allowed to call in and speak with City 

Council during the Public Hearings and the Public Comments portion of the night’s meeting.   

We ask those that wish to speak during the public comment period to not call in until after all the 

public hearings and public comment on those have been heard.  This will avoid anyone calling on 

any other item from holding up the queue and then being asked to call back at a later time.  The 

telephone number to call in is:  (540) 437-2687  

 

Residents also may provide comment prior to the meeting by visiting this page: 

www.harrisonburgva.gov/agenda-comments 

 

Any person requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with this public hearing 

shall notify the City Manager at least five (5) days prior to the time of the hearing. 

 

 

      CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

      Eric D. Campbell, 

      City Manager 

 

 

 

To be advertised two (2) times:                      

 

 Tuesday, November 30, 2021 and December 7, 2021 

https://harrisonburg-va.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx
http://www.harrisonburgva.gov/agenda-comments

